
TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN
 
Internship at Agrima Infotech
 
Dear Sir or Madam:
 
This is to certify that Mr Jacob Celestine pursuing his training in PHP has This is to certify that Mr Jacob Celestine pursuing his training in PHP has 
successfully completed summer internship at Agrima Infotech Pvt LTD from 
1st June 2016 to 30th June 2016.

The company further certifies that the above person was sincere, hardwork-
ing, technically sound and highly committed team member. We take this op-
portunity to thank him and wish him all the best for his future.

Please feel free to contact us if your office should require any further infor-
mation.
 

Sincerely,

Anoop Balakrishnan
CEO
bannop@agrimainfotech.com
+91 9961871254

16/07/2016


